
March 11, 1998 

 

 

 

Ms. Susan B. McLucas 

14 William Street 

Somerville, MA 02144 

 

Dear Ms. McLucas: 

 

I am writing to thank you for your generous offer to compensate the Review Board for photocopies 

and postage.  While we cannot accept it, I want you to know that I appreciate this thoughtful gesture. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


